
 

                                           
                                                              

 
Headteacher: Mr Scott Albon BSc (Hons) PGCE MEd 
 

 

Barnwood Park School St Lawrence Road Barnwood Gloucester GL4 3QU 
Tel: 01452 530389 Email: admin@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk  Website: www.barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

17 February 2022 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I am sorry for the short notice but due to the red weather warning and the knock on effects to services and 
transport, we are having to follow suit with the other primary and secondary schools across the county who 
have already announced school closure for tomorrow. 
 
This is due to many reasons including no school transport services, staff shortages due to their children’s 
schools closing, potential health and safety concerns for the school site and students/staff safety getting to 
and from school. 
 
We understand the frustration this will cause but safety is our number one priority.  Lessons will be set on 
Satchel One tomorrow due to the potential disruption of power which may cause connection issues with 
Teams. 
 
 

Kind regards and stay safe. 
 

 
 
Mr Albon 
Head Teacher 
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